
The Governor and Company of the Bank of Ireland (The Bank of Ireland) Preliminary Results 

Announcement 

 

Due to the revised timing of the expected receipt by Bank of Ireland of the Acquisition Schedules relating to the 

transfer of the first tranche of Eligible Bank Assets to the National Asset Management Agency (NAMA), Bank of 

Ireland will now announce its preliminary results for the nine months ended 31 December 2009 on Wednesday 

31 March 2010 at 7am, and not on 30 March 2010 as previously announced. 

Ends. 

For further information please contact: 

Helen Nolan 

Group Secretary 

Tel: + 353 1 604 3400 

Geraldine Deighan 

Head of Group Investor Relations 

Tel: + 353 1 604 3501 

Dan Loughrey 

Head of Corporate Communications 

Tel: + 353 1 604 3833 

 


